
Hutt Central School Newsletter
No 7 Term 3  5th September  - 9th September 2022

Kia ora Tatou,
This week we have been really impressed with our Year 4 students who have spent the last couple of
days showing the value of Haepapa / Responsibility. We are extremely proud of the way they have
supported our junior students in the playground whilst our Year 5 and 6 students are away at camp.
Now we are looking forward to the older children returning and hearing about the exciting time they
have had at camp. The campers should be back at school around 2.00 pm tomorrow (Friday 9th
September).

Onesie Day for Wellington Free Ambulance
Thank you to all of our whanau who helped our students support Onesie day last Friday. We raised
$417.60 for the Wellington Free Ambulance. This is a great contribution that our school has made to a
fantastic service (that we hopefully do not need to use!)

Camp El Rancho
Our Year 5 and 6 students headed to camp on Tuesday and they battled through the grip of a decent
southerly to walk from the beach to the camp. I have visited them each day and there are many great
stories happening: great shots in archery, jumping off the raft, mud up to our knees and curious horses
joining us at the bonfire. Everyone is really enjoying themselves and I thank our staff and parents for
their care and support of our students during our camp.

Te Wiki o te Reo
Next week we will be celebrating Te Wiki o te Reo. We will be coming together in our classes,
syndicates and as a school to share waiata, te reo, stories and games.

Great Students
Congratulations to the following students who were awarded Rock Star certificates in assembly last
week.
Room 1 Lily    Room 2 Isla Room 3  Ginny and Jay   Room 4 Aubrey and Riley
Room 5 Liam and Milo Room 6 Harley-Quinn and Jacob Room 7 Lark and Montana
Room 8 Noah and Isabella Room 9   Koan and William Room 10 George & Hazel
Room 12 Piper and Beatrice Room 13  Maya and Rory

Board of Trustees Election
Voting has now closed for the parent representatives for our Board of Trustees but we are allowing time
for postal votes that have yesterday's postal stamp to arrive. Our Returning Officer will count the votes
and announce the new Board when all the nominees have been informed of the outcome.
The trustees will be taking office on 14 September 2022.
The first meeting of the Board will be held on Wednesday 21 September. (Note, this date has changed
from that in which we had previously shared).

Ngā mihi nui,
Michael Gendall
Principal
principal@huttcentral.school.nz

mailto:principal@huttcentral.school.nz


Our Hutt Central online safety hub is here to support us all

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 7 Term 3 2022
5th Sept - 9th September

Tuesday to Friday - Year 5 & 6 Camp

Week 8 Term 3 2022
12th Sept - 16th September

Maori Language Week
Monday - Artsplash School Choir rehearsal and performance
Friday - Assembly

Week 9 Term 3 2022
19th Sept - 23rd September

Monday - Fundraising Pizza Lunch
Wednesday - BOT Meeting 7.00pm staffroom
Friday - Fundraising Quiz Night for parents

Week 10 Term 3 2022
26th Sept - 30th September

Friday - Last day of Term 3
- Assembly

BREAKFAST CLUB
The Hutt Central School Breakfast Club is still welcoming any
pupils who would like to have breakfast (or an extra breakfast ) in
the school hall every school morning from 7.30 to 7.50am.
They would love donations of tinned fruit and jam. If you are able
to help out please bring it to the school office anytime..

Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 1 https://app.seesaw.me/blog/hcsroom12022

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022

https://huttcentral.onlinesafetyhub.nz/parent/home
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/
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https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022


Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022

Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022

Room 7 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022

Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022

Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022

Room 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022

Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022

Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12

Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

Fundraising Pizza Lunch - Monday 19 September
Pizza ordering forms will be sent home in school bags on Monday
for the Domino’s pizza school lunch on Monday 19 September.
Forms and cash payments will need to be returned to the school
by Thursday 15 September.

Scholastic Book Club - Issue 6
Please take the time to look at the Book Club flyer
that came home with your children this week.
Orders can be made at scholastic.co.nz/LOOP
where your order will be added to the rest of the
school’s order.
This issue will close on 12th September .

Community Notices

Join us at Ngā Manu Nature Reserve for Conservation Week this weekend
10th – 11th September

To celebrate Conservation Week, we have a weekend full of
conservation focused family fun with face painting, sausage sizzle,
coffee cart, a pre-loved clothing sale fundraiser and Eel feeding at
11am and 2pm. You can also meet our cheeky birds and rare reptiles
with free Expert and Ranger talks on kaka, kereru, kakariki, tuatara,
geckos, skinks, ruru and dactylanthus. We’re holding free
demonstrations on composting, worm farming, bokashi and pest
trapping.
See our website https://ngamanu.org.nz for more info.

https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12
https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022
https://ngamanu.org.nz/


KIDS DOMAIN OCTOBER SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME
Bookings are open now on our website
https://kidsdomain.biz/school-holiday-care/
Earlybird Discounts are available!!  WINZ subsidies are due now
6 Market Grove, Lower Hutt (near the Ewen Bridge)
Email: kidsdomain@slingshot.co.nz

https://kidsdomain.biz/school-holiday-care/


UNIFORM ORDER

Name …………………....Class ….
Cost Amount to

pay

Sunhat 3 sizes available. Come and choose the size that fits your
child best and we will name it with a white fabric pen

$15.00

Hoodie
Name on the back as you want it written ……………………………………

Size 6 $55.00

Size 8 $55.00

Size 10 $55.00

Size 12 $55.00

Other - Adult sizes $65.00


